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31 January 2020 

 

Tree Officer 

Appeals and Enforcement Team 

Camden Council 

 

 

Re: 2020/0306/T, 9 Willoughby Road 
 

The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum objects to the felling of a sizeable ash tree.  The tree 

occupies a prominent corner site in the Pilgrim’s to Willoughby Road area and has both a significant 

amenity and biodiversity value. The proposal therefore is contrary to Hampstead Neighbourhood 

Plan Policy NE2: “Development will protect trees that are important to local character, streetscape, 

biodiversity and the environment.” 

We recommend that Camden refuse this application. 

Sincerely, 

 

Janine Griffis 

Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 
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